
From: Collin Murphy [mailto:Bleuoiseau@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 10:48 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

Please, NO, and I mean NO such facilities belong in Portland or anywhere, for that matter! 

From: Collin Murphy  
Email: Bleuoiseau@comcast.net  
Address: 3675 SE Bybee Blvd., Portland, Oregon, 97202  

 


